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it," said C.S. Lewis, one of the greatest English
writers of the medieval period. This book is a part of a
set of ten books of the Greatest Classic Series
containing amazing and thought-provoking supernatural
stories that will create deep impressions in your
sensitive mind inducing you to think and wonder how and
why things happen -- all written by world acclaimed
authors, such as Ambrose Bierce, Bram Stoker, Guy de
Maupassant, Jack London, Washington Irving, Arthur Conan
Doyle and many more. Actually, the entire classic series
has been aimed to enrich the young minds with the
wonderful assets of English language and literature and
to develop their interest in understanding the language,
inculcating in them the reading habits, particularly
among the school- going children in the age group of 12
to 18 years studying in higher classes from standard
seven to twelve. This book contains an introductory page
exclusively about the author, his brief life sketch,
notable works and achievements along with word meanings
of difficult words on each page marked and highlighted
in the text for the students' convenience and easy
understanding of the story. There is also an Exercise
part after each story titled as 'An Understanding'
containing four or five Questions which the
reader/student has to answer making the book all the
more interesting and reader-friendly. Therefore, these
books are a must read for all the students, irrespective
of their age, education and social background. Even the
teachers may find it interesting and can recommend the
books for the senior classes as supplementary reading.
The Sherlock Holmes Quiz Book Andrew Murray 2013-09-26
In which street is the Diogenes Club? A Study in Pink is
a problem deserving how many nicotine patches? Who is
found dead in a locked chamber, with a poison dart above
his ear? Which company employed a full-time secretary to
answer Sherlock-related mail? What kind of creature
swallowed the Blue Carbuncle? And in which TV episode
can we find a cross-dressing Jude Law? From Sir Arthur
Conan Doyle's immortal stories to Sherlock and
Elementary, through a century of Sherlock on the silver
screen and on television, The Sherlock Holmes Quiz Book
is packed with 1000 questions to test the wits of every
armchair detective. Whether your favourite Holmes is
Rathbone or Brett, Cumberbatch or Miller, whether you
search with magnifying glass or mobile phone, here are
clues, codes and conundrums to challenge the sharpest of
sleuths. A must for every true Sherlock fan.
Pocket Posh Word Roundup 5 The Puzzle Society 2013-03-19
Word Roundup puzzles are even more popular than word
search. Unlike traditional word searches, Word Roundup
gives clues to the words hidden within the puzzles. The
words themselves are for solvers to figure out. In
Pocket Posh Word Roundup 5, the puzzles are wrapped in
an irresistible package for spring gift giving. The
knockout, eye-catching cover will feature a special
treatment, such as foil stamping, flocking, glitter, or
embossing.
The Sign of Four Sir Arthur Conan Doyle 1890
Sherlock Holmes Puzzles: Lateral Brain Teasers Pierre
Berloquin 2020-10-27 Part of the brain-boosting Sherlock

Sherlock Holmes Escape Room Puzzles James Hamer-Morton
2021-09-07 Can you help Dr. Watson find his missing
friend Sherlock Holmes? Follow the trail of clues in a
series of interconnected logic puzzles to solve the
mystery! Sherlock Holmes is missing, and he’s left a
fiendishly puzzling trail of clues to his whereabouts.
In Sherlock Holmes Escape Room Puzzles, you’ll take on
the role of Sherlock’s trusted friend Dr. Watson and
attempt to solve 10 interconnected puzzles to sort out
the mystery. Each of the story-driven puzzles requires
that you use logical reasoning, mathematics, and
observation skills to find the solution. The puzzle
pages in the book can also be downloaded using an
included QR code if you want to share the fun with your
friends. If you’re stumped, clues of three levels of
difficulty will give you a push in the right direction.
Button up your coat and don your sleuthing hat—for the
game is afoot!
The Sherlock Holmes Quiz and Puzzle Book Nigel Bartlett
1985
Sherlock Holmes' Cunning Puzzles John Watson 2017-09-05
Use your powers of deduction to solve more than more
than 75 ingenious enigmas and riddles. In order to solve
these challenging conundrums, which are all written in
the style of Sir Arthur Conan Doyle's great stories,
solvers will have to access their inner Sherlock and his
powers of deduction. Tips and tricks for working the
Holmes way are included, as well as answers and
explanations.
The Amazing Sherlock Holmes Puzzle Book Gareth Moore
2022-05-01 Pit your wits against the greatest detective
of them all with this collection of fiendish and hugely
entertaining puzzles and enigmas. Featuring the original
Sherlock Holmes illustrations by Sidney Paget and George
Hutchinson, it contains a great mix of conundrums to
keep the most ardent puzzle and Sherlock fan entertained
and challenged.
The Great Sherlock Holmes Puzzle Book Gareth Moore
2018-05-11 My mind rebels at stagnation. Give me
problems, give me work, give me the most abstruse
cryptogram or the most intricate analysis, and I am in
my own proper atmosphere. -Sherlock Holmes, The Sign of
the Four. Pit your wits against the greatest detective
of them all with this collection of over 130 fiendish
and hugely entertaining puzzles and enigmas.Some involve
riddles, some plays on words, and some rely on
mathematical principles. Use your powers of logical
deduction, and see if you can match the towering
intellect of Sherlock Holmes. Not only does this
collection include brilliant puzzles to ponder over, but
it presents these quandaries within exchanges between
Holmes and Watson. In this way, this puzzle book retains
the same cosy Victorian charm that Holmes' tales are so
loved for. Featuring the original pen and ink
illustrations by Sidney Paget and George Hutchinson,
this gorgeously designed puzzle book will immerse you in
Holmes's mysteries and keep you entertained for hours!
Sherlock Holmes Stories 3 Editorial Board 2014-10-04
"Literature adds to reality, it does not simply describe
sherlock-holmes-quiz-and-puzzle-cxliv

1/5

Downloaded from arwsome.com on September 26, 2022 by
guest

Holmes Puzzle series, Lateral Brain Teasers presents
100+ challenging logic puzzles.
The Sherlock Holmes Puzzle Collection John Watson
2011-01-01 Join the world's greatest fictional detective
and use your own powers of deduction to solve these
ingenious enigmas. This remarkable collection features
all kinds of puzzles to suit all tastes and levels of
logical skill - from 'elementary' to 'impenetrable'.
"You know my methods, apply them" Sherlock Holmes - The
Sign of Four 150 specially commissioned conundrums from
master puzzle-smith Tim Dedopulos.
The Baker Street Journal 1991
295 Fun Brain Teasers, Logic/Visual Puzzles, Trivia
Questions, Quiz Games and Riddles Teresa Marek
2021-02-03 MindMelds Volume 1, World Edition - Fun
Diversions for Your Mental health We listened to your
feedback and suggestions, and incorporated such into
this Updated Edition with: • British English for a
consistent experience. • Greater international focus. •
Answer correction and more likely to have singular
answers. • More question in the page. • Mixed levels of
challenges. INCLUDES 1. MULTI-CHALLENGE Format 2. ALL
AGES - Easy to Hard Challenges 3. FUN & HUMOUR - For
Hours of Family Enjoyment 4. SHARPENING THINKING SKILLS
- in Solving Problems 5. MIND EXERCISES - to Stimulate
Both Sides of the Brain 6. MEMORY BUILDING - through
Concentration and Focus WHO & WHAT IS THIS BOOK GOOD
FOR? With quick games and stimulating challenges that
can be enjoyed any-where and by anyone, including lots
of novelty, variety, and increasing levels of
challenges, there are valuable benefits related to doing
word and number puzzles for mental health and cognitive
decline. Studies have confirmed that increased frequency
of engaging with mentally challenging activities, the
better the speed and accuracy of performance of certain
cognitive tasks, including attention, reasoning, and
memory. While it cannot be said that this book will
necessarily reduce the risk of dementia in later life,
research suggests that regular use of word and number
puzzles can assist brains working better for longer.
Keeping a mind active can potentially help to reduce
declines in thinking-related skills, and there’s no
better feeling than successfully completing a puzzle!
STIMULATING COGNITIVE SKILLS This book is intended to
activate your competitive spirit, generate discussion
and make you think. By doing these questions we hope to
enhance your quality of life through exercising the
following skills with questions so identified throughout
the book. Use Brain Fitness exercises to improve
cognitive skills, self-confidence and quality of life.
Fitness isn’t just about our bodies anymore, it's about
overall mind-body wellness. So enhance your mental wellbeing becoming Mind-Active! ENCOURAGING SOCIAL
ACTIVITIES Studies indicate that risks of incident MCI
(Mild Cognitive Impairment) were reduced for those who
engaged in social activities and playing games, in both
late life and midlife combined. The book’s puzzles are
designed to be doable, shareable and enjoyed in a social
setting, much like a quiz night at the local pub.
Engaging in fun activities may also be associated with
better emotional health, that in turn has association
with cognitive health. Additionally, challenging
activities are a great alternative to video game /
screen time for family bonding opportunities, including
offering the average person happiness and development.
Learning never stops! Whether for children’s brains
growing at a rapid rate or adults’ mental health, the
brain workouts can help strengthen certain skills,
reduce stress and make you feel better.
How to think like Sherlock Daniel Smith 2012-10-11 'You
see, but you do not observe. The distinction is clear.'
Such were the words of the master detective Sherlock
Holmes to Dr Watson, as he noted how his friend failed
to implement Holmes's techniques. In How to think like
Sherlock you will learn how to increase your powers of
sherlock-holmes-quiz-and-puzzle-cxliv

observation, memory, deduction and reasoning using the
tricks and techniques of the world's most famous
detective, Sherlock Holmes. The book incorporates the
latest techniques and theories across a range of topics:
NLP, memory mapping, body language, information shifting
and speed reading - this is a supremely practical book
that will make you look at the world in a new light, and
more importantly, impress those around you. Packed full
of case studies, quotes and trivia from Arthur Conan
Doyle's original novels and short stories, the book also
includes a series of fun tasks and games for you to
complete that will ensure that when you reach the end of
the book you will be thinking like Sherlock Holmes, the
master of the science of deduction. You will never look
at a shirt cuff, trouser hem or scuff of dirt on a shoe
in the same way again!
Only Connect: The Official Quiz Book Jack Waley-Cohen
2017-09-07 RY CLV RNGH? Can you find the connection
between Gandalf, Sherlock Holmes, David Brent and Ford
Perfect? Only Connect is the ultimate test of knowledge
and lateral thinking. Since 2008 the fiendishly
difficult quiz show has been challenging contestants to
find connections between apparently unrelated clues. The
Only Connect Quiz Book collects over 200 of the most
entertaining and perplexing challenges from the team
behind the BBC’s hugely popular quiz show - including
many new (never broadcast) questions. Covering each of
the show’s four rounds – Connections, Sequences, the
Connecting Wall and Missing Vowels – and with
introductions from presenter Victoria Coren Mitchell,
here is your chance to put your own sleuthing and
quizzical knowledge to the Only Connect test. With games
to play on your own or in teams (clever names, please),
The Only Connect Quiz Book will take your quizzing
achievements to a new level.
Sleight of Fate Balaji Narasimhan 2013-10 Ok, so you
have won a few Sherlock Holmes quiz prizes, but what if
your life depended on your knowledge of the Sherlock
Holmes stories? That's the shocking fate facing a woman
who is tied to a chair - if she can't answer, she dies.
As the questions get increasingly more difficult, the
reader finds themselves realising when their time would
be up in this most deadly of quizzes in which the winner
wins the most important prize - life itself. A
fascinating short story which also includes a series of
Sherlock Holmes puzzles.
The Adventure of the Reigate Squire Arthur Conan Doyle
2020-09-28 Sherlock Holmes got a few days of vacation so
he and Watson went to Reigate where a friend of theirs,
Colonel Hayter, had a home. Their plans changed
drastically however when they found out that a gang of
burglars was raging in the area. Things got even more
complicated when a murder was committed. Holmes and
Watson’s holiday was cut short. Will they solve the
cases and find the culprits? "The Adventure of the
Reigate Squire" is a part of "The Memoirs of Sherlock
Holmes". Sir Arthur Conan Doyle (1859-1930) was born in
Scotland and studied medicine at the University of
Edinburgh. After his studies, he worked as a ship’s
surgeon on various boats. During the Second Boer War, he
was an army doctor in South Africa. When he came back to
the United Kingdom, he opened his own practice and
started writing crime books. He is best known for his
thrilling stories about the adventures of Sherlock
Holmes. He published four novels and more than 50 shortstories starring the detective and Dr Watson, and they
play an important role in the history of crime fiction.
Other than the Sherlock Holmes series, Doyle wrote
around thirty more books, in genres such as sciencefiction, fantasy, historical novels, but also poetry,
plays, and non-fiction.
The Ultimate Sherlock Holmes Puzzle Book Pierre
Berloquin 2021-03-23 This full-immersion experience
challenges you to solve these slightly re-imagined
scenarios inspired by Sir Arthur Conan Doyle's most
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famous Sherlock Holmes short stories: Interactive
Challenge 1: Begins with a short introduction to the
short story/crime, giving a summary of the main
characters and plot. Following the introduction, 24
puzzles--including cryptograms, crosswords, logic
conundrums, visual puzzles, ciphers, and word searches-are presented, for a grand total of 144puzzles.
Interactive Challenge 2: Utilizes maps that readers use
to maneuver around the chapters, completing each puzzle
not in a chronological order but, instead, relying on
tips and clues from each solved puzzle to travel around
the book, like a maze. Interactive Challenge 3: Drops
hidden clues that accumulate into a final, overarching
word search, which requires the completed clues from all
6 chapters. The Puzzlecraft series from Wellfleet Press
tackles some of the greatest conundrums of our time.
Learn how to navigate the world's trickiest mazes, solve
the most complex crosswords, and finally get the answer
to "Why is a raven like a writing desk?" Follow
literature's most famous detective, Sherlock Holmes, as
he guides you through hundreds of challenging crossfitness brain exercises inspired by his most popular
cases and adventures. You can also train your memory to
perform better and learn the meanings behind your own
personality traits or the traits of others. These handy
and portable paperbacks are sized perfectly to travel,
whether on vacation or just for your daily commute. The
intricately designed covers and bold colors will capture
your attention as much as the engaging content inside.
Other titles in the series include: The Curious History
of Mazes; The Curious History of the Crossword; The
Curious History of the Riddle; Escape from Sherlock
Holmes; Sherlock Holmes Puzzles: Code Breakers; Sherlock
Holmes Puzzles: Math & Logic Games; Sherlock Holmes
Puzzles: Visual Puzzles; Sherlock Holmes Puzzles:
Lateral Brain Teasers; Solving Sherlock Homes; Maximize
Your Memory; and The Book of Personality Tests.
Sherlock Holmes Compendium of Mysterious Puzzles Gareth
Moore 2022-05-01 Pit your wits against the greatest
detective of them all with this collection of over 130
fiendish and hugely entertaining narrative puzzles. Some
involve riddles, some plays on words, and some rely on
mathematical principles. Use your powers of logical
deduction, and see if you can match the towering
intellect of Sherlock Holmes. Not only does this
collection include brilliant puzzles to ponder over, but
it presents these quandaries within exchanges between
Holmes and Watson. In this way, this puzzle book retains
the same cosy Victorian charm that Sir Arthur Conan
Doyle's tales are so loved for. Featuring the original
pen and ink illustrations by Sidney Paget and George
Hutchinson, this gorgeously designed puzzle book will
immerse you in Holmes's mysteries and keep you
entertained for hours.
The Tolkien Quiz Book Andrew Murray 2012-12-06 A revised
and expanded reissue containing over 1,200 brain-teasing
questions on the legendary works of J.R.R. Tolkien,
published to coincide with the release of the third and
final The Lord of The Rings movie.
Brain Games Sherlock Holmes Puzzles Publications
International 2017-11-07 Solve it like Sherlock:
Generations of readers have made Sherlock Holmes the
world's most famous fictional detective. Now, you have a
chance to test your mettle and see how you measure up as
a sleuth. These puzzles will test your memory,
observational skills, and deductive skills -- and your
knowledge of Arthur Conan Doyle's stories! You'll
decipher cryptograms, anagrams, and secret codes, test
your memory of crime scenes, untangle mystery-themed
logic puzzles, and more. So put on your thinking cap and
get ready to investigate! -- Cover, page [4]
The International Sherlock Holmes Ronald Burt De Waal
1980
The Sherlock Holmes IQ Book Eamonn Butler 1996 Offers a
selection of puzzles based on Sherlock Holmes stories
sherlock-holmes-quiz-and-puzzle-cxliv

The World of Sherlock Holmes 2020
Collins Pub Quiz: 10,000 easy, medium and difficult
questions (Collins Puzzle Books) Collins Puzzles
2018-09-20 Q: What’s inside this bumper quiz book? A:
More than 500 brand new, bang up-to-date quizzes and
10,000 questions. All quizzes and answers are
hyperlinked for ease of use. Choose to hide the answers
or view them alongside each quiz; test yourself or be
the quiz master. Perfect for playing with friends and
family!
Merlin's Puzzle Pastimes Charles Barry Townsend
1986-01-01 A collection of puzzles, riddles, and
problems selected by the author from his earlier
volumes.
Inspector Danger's Crime Quiz Werner Wejp-Olsen
2012-04-27 Do you love whodunit-mysteries? Are you a
Columbo-fan? Would you like to be a detective too?
Here’s your chance. The comic strip “Inspector Danger’s
Crime-Quiz” by Werner Wejp-Olsen, world-renowned
cartoonist, is a crime-puzzle challenging armchair
sleuths of both genders and all ages to activate their
Sherlock Holmes-gene to figure out the right solution
and solve the case. The main characters are the tough
and rough Inspector Danger, all criminals’ worst
nightmare, and Alfie, his dim-witted assistant and still
a rookie after seven years on the force. In just a few
panels, a whole mystery plot is being presented with a
number of suspects and clues for the reader to check out
and by deduction come up with the right solution to the
crime. These mysteries span from cold-blooded murders,
safe-cracking and bank robbery to art thefts, kidnapping
and every now and then even a Peeping Tom – all
presented with a humorous twist. But in each strip – in
each case, the reader has all the suspects and clues
needed to come up with the right answer – and as a
safety devise – a printed solution.
Adventures of Sherlock Holmes Arthur Conan Doyle 1892
Pocket Posh Sherlock Holmes The Puzzle Society
2012-05-29 Pocket Posh Sherlock Holmes is an engaging
and stylish collection of brain-teasing puzzles and
quizzes for fans of the endearing detective famous for
his astute logical reasoning, his ability to take on
almost any disguise, and his forensic science skills for
solving difficult cases.
Sherlock Puzzle Book (Volume 3) Mildred T Walker
2019-02-07 Solve This. --------------------------------------------------------- Holmes, his brother Mycroft
and I were sitting in the local pub drinking ale and
smoking. Holmes had just helped Scotland Yard solve
another case, and he felt like celebrating. We agreed to
play a game of billiards while chatting about our days.
We hadn't seen Mycroft in several weeks, so he was ready
to regale us with tales of what he called an adventure.
His version of an adventure was sitting in courtrooms or
at Scotland Yard to see what was happening. He was
laughing so hard at a riddle he had heard while sitting
in the back of a courtroom that we were having trouble
understanding what it was he was saying. We let him
laugh himself out and then asked him to repeat it, so we
could enjoy some of the laughs. "I swear this is exactly
what I heard in that courtroom. The defense attorney
asked the prosecutor this question: Dana's mother is the
mother of three daughters. One of her daughters has the
name of Betty while the other one is named Kathy. What
is the name of her other daughter?" --------------------------------------------------------- The final book of
the Sherlock Puzzle Book series is finally here! Set in
the world of Sherlock Holmes and shared by his trusty
friend, Dr. John Watson. This time, Watson and Holmes
join Mycroft with more entertaining riddles in London
There are riddles in this book for the beginner and
advanced sleuths alike. Come and work alongside one of
the best detectives in the world, Sherlock Holmes. The
puzzles and riddles within these pages are sure to keep
you occupied and entertained for hours! Note: You do not
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have to read the other part of the series to enjoy this
book. Test Your Wits Today By Clicking On The "BUY NOW"
Button On The Top Of The Page!
The Sherlock Holmes Journal 2002
Sherlock Holmes Case-book of Curious Puzzles Gareth
Moore 2022-08-01 My mind rebels at stagnation. Give me
problems, give me work, give me the most abstruse
cryptogram or the most intricate analysis, and I am in
my own proper atmosphere. -Sherlock Holmes, The Sign of
the Four. Pit your wits against the greatest detective
of them all with this collection of fiendish and hugely
entertaining puzzles and enigmas. Some involve riddles,
some plays on words, and some rely on mathematical
principles. Use your powers of logical deduction, and
see if you can match the towering intellect of Sherlock
Holmes. Not only does this collection include brilliant
puzzles to ponder over, but it presents these quandaries
within exchanges between Holmes and Watson. In this way,
this puzzle book retains the same cosy Victorian charm
that Holmes' tales are so loved for. Featuring the
original pen and ink illustrations by Sidney Paget and
George Wylie Hutchinson, this gorgeously designed puzzle
book will immerse you in Holmes's mysteries and keep you
entertained for hours.
Solve it Like Sherlock Stewart Ross 2018-03-08 If you've
always fancied yourself a bit of a Sherlock Holmes,
there's no better way to test yourself than against
these ingenious puzzles. In this intriguing book,
Stewart Ross presents 25 new Sherlock Holmes cases and
challenges you to pit your powers of deduction against
those of the Great Detective. Full of the atmosphere and
ambience of 221b Baker Street, you'll feel like you've
stepped back into the pages of Arthur Conan Doyle .
except, this time, with the chance to prove you're a
match for the super sleuth. Each case provides all the
evidence you'll need to crack it, provided you're sharp
enough to pick up on all the clues, with challenges from
codebreaking to lateral thinking, memory to logic . and
of course, how Sherlock came up with the solutions can
be found at the back of the book in case you're feeling
more like Watson than Holmes. The detective managed to
solve 24 out of the 25 cases in this book - perhaps you
can go one better.
The Sherlock Holmes Triviography and Quiz Book Kathleen
Kaska 2012-05-01 "In addition to 80 memory-straining
quizzes and five challenging crossword puzzles, Kathleen
Kaska offers us a treasure trove of fascinating facts
about the Great Detective and his creator." -Dan
Andriacco, author of the Sebastian McCabe - Jeff Cody
Mysteries and "Baker Street Beat: An Eclectic Collection
of Sherlockian Scribblings" "Kathleen Kaska has put
together a wonderful mind teaser for all Sherlock Holmes
aficionados. She covers it all: stories, books, the
media; with lots of questions, puzzles, and trivia
facts. No true Sherlockian will want to miss this grand
Triviography and Quiz Book." -Michael R. Pitts, author
of "Famous Movie Detectives I, II, " and "III," and coauthor of "The Great Detective Pictures" Step out of
your hansom cab and onto the foggy streets of Edwardian
London with "The Sherlock Holmes Triviography and Quiz
Book," a comprehensive collection of fun and challenging
trivia about the adventures of the inimitable detective
whose intellectual feats overwhelmed criminals and
Scotland Yard. More than a century after Sherlock Holmes
stepped from the pages of Arthur Conan Doyle's first
detective story, the greatest sleuth of all time is
still firmly solidly ensconced in the work of modern
literature. Television series, new Holmes writers,
Holmes books, Holmes societies, websites, and numerous
films have kept Sherlock Holmes fans intrigued with
Holmes and Watson lore. "The Sherlock Holmes
Triviography and Quiz Book" offers brainteasers on each
story and novel about the detective and his associate
Dr. Watson, as well as background on how Sir Arthur
Conan Doyle's own experiences contributed to his
sherlock-holmes-quiz-and-puzzle-cxliv

literary work.
Pocket Posh Killer Sudoku 2 The Puzzle Society
2013-05-28 Our second collection of Pocket Posh Killer
Sudoku presents 100 puzzles in four difficulty levels.
In addition to the rules of traditional Sudoku, the sum
of the digits in each inner cage must equal the number
in the top left corner of the cage.
The Sherlock Holmes Quiz Book Kathleen Kaska 2020-11-01
The Game is Afoot! Step out of your hansom cab and onto
the foggy streets of Edwardian London with The Sherlock
Holmes Quiz Book, a comprehensive collection of fun and
challenging trivia bout the adventures of the inimitable
detective who intellectual feats overwhelmed criminals
and Scotland Yard alike. Kathleen Kaska offers
brainteasers on each story about the detective and his
associate Dr. Watson, as well as the background on how
Sir Arthur Conan Doyle’s own experiences contributed to
to his literary work. She covers all of the different
ways Holmes has been adapted including the recent Robert
Downey Jr. films, and TV shows featuring Benedict
Cumberbatch and Johnny Lee Miller.
The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time Mark
Haddon 2004-05-18 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A modern
classic—both poignant and funny—about a boy with autism
who sets out to solve the murder of a neighbor's dog and
discovers unexpected truths about himself and the world.
“Disorienting and reorienting the reader to devastating
effect.... Suspenseful and harrowing.” —The New York
Times Book Review Christopher John Francis Boone knows
all the countries of the world and their capitals and
every prime number up to 7,057. He relates well to
animals but has no understanding of human emotions. He
cannot stand to be touched. And he detests the color
yellow. This improbable story of Christopher's quest to
investigate the suspicious death of a neighborhood dog
makes for one of the most captivating, unusual, and
widely heralded novels in recent years.
The Scotland Yard Puzzle Book Sinclair McKay 2019-10-17
Pit your wits against the brilliant minds of Scotland
Yard, from the bestselling author of Bletchley Park
Brainteasers, Sinclair McKay. If you cracked the GCHQ
Puzzle Book and tore through the Ordnance Survey Puzzle
Book, you MUST show off your brainteaser abilities and
prove that you have what it takes to be a detective at
the Yard... How can a man be in two places at once? How
might a murder be committed when no one is seen entering
or exiting the house? Can an entire crime be solved with
just a suitcase of empty beer bottles? It's time for you
to tackle the conundrums that confounded the best
detectives over the years. Since it opened its doors in
1829, Scotland Yard has used the science of detection to
solve the most macabre of murders and catch the most
audacious of thieves. The Scotland Yard Puzzle Book
takes a look through the history of this famous
institution and recreates some of the most complex
puzzles its detectives have ever faced. Technology can
now shine a light on some of the most difficult cases,
but the analytical mind needed to crack the clues
remains as essential as ever. Do you have what it takes
to be a Scotland Yard detective?
Sherlock: The Puzzle Book Christopher Maslanka
2017-10-26 ‘Dear God, what is it like in your funny
little brains? It must be so boring.’ Can you pit your
wits against the best and the wisest? Through these 200
puzzles and challenges, you’ll be able to elevate your
powers of deduction, detection and general brilliance.
From codes and sequences to perceptual and logic
problems, there are puzzles for all levels, from
beginner to expert. With explanations of how Sherlock
(and hopefully you) arrived at the solutions, this
official puzzle book is your chance to learn how to
think like Sherlock. Step inside his mind palace,
decipher Moriarty's taunting clues and find out if
you're a match for the brains of 221b Baker Street.
The World Bibliography of Sherlock Holmes and Dr. Watson
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Ronald Burt De Waal 1974
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